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MEDICAL WITHDRAWAL INFORMATION 
 
 
MEDICAL WITHDRAWAL RESOURCES 
 
While navigating the medical withdrawal process, it is important that you are aware of 
campus resources. Below is the contact information and location for several offices you may 
need to contact before pursuing a medical withdrawal. It is very important that you 
understand the financial consequences of a medical withdrawal. More detailed 
information can be found at: http://aucares.auburn.edu/medical-withdrawals.  
 
Accessibility | 1228 Haley Center | 334-844-2096 | accessibility@auburn.edu  
 
Dining Services | 334-844-8504 | dining@auburn.edu  
 
Graduate Student Health Insurance | 334-844-5012 | insurance@auburn.edu  
 
Medical Clinic | 400 Lem Morrison Dr. | 334-844-4416  
 
Office of International Programs | 228 Foy Hall | 334-844-5001 | intledu@auburn.edu 
 
Scholarships | 108 Mary Martin Hall | 334-844-7570 | scholar@auburn.edu 
 
Student Counseling & Psychological Services | 334-844-5123 
 
University Financial Aid | 203 Mary Martin | 334-844-4634 | finaid7@auburn.edu  
 
Tiger Card | 261 Foy Hall | 334-844-4507 | tigercard@auburn.edu    
 
University Housing | 305 W Samford Ave. | 334-844-4580 | housing@auburn.edu  
 
Varsity Athletics | Contact your Athletic Counselor 
 
Veterans Resource Center | 217 Foy Hall | 334-833-8167 | veterans@auburn.edu   
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MEDICAL CLEARANCE POLICY 
 
When you are ready to return to campus after a medical withdrawal, you must adhere to our 
medical clearance policy. If your healthcare provider does not recommend that you are 
ready to return to an academic environment for future semesters in their initial medical letter 
to our office, a medical clearance hold will be placed on your account. To resolve this hold, 
you need to submit medical documentation indicating readiness to return to Auburn. This 
documentation can be emailed to medwithdraw@auburn.edu or mailed/faxed to the address 
below.  
 
Upon the semester of your return after a medical clearance hold, you are also required to 
schedule a re-entry meeting with Auburn Cares by emailing medwithdraw@auburn.edu or 
calling 334-844-1305. You must submit your medical documentation and contact Auburn 
Cares to schedule your re-entry meeting 14 days prior to the first day of classes of the 
semester that you plan to return. If you have already registered for the following semester, 
your schedule may be dropped if you do not complete these steps.  
 


